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October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 9 & 10 Theatre Performance of The Importance of Being Earnest, on Thursday 3 
November 2022 
 
Year 9 and 10 students are invited to take part in a trip to a performance of The Importance of Being 
Earnest at The Rose Theatre, Kingston upon Thames on Thursday 3 November 2022. The trip will 
enable students to view a theatre performance of the year 9 text which they will study and build 
Victorian context for their GCSE’s. It will give students a valuable insight of the play and develop 
their understanding during their study of The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll & Mr Hyde in Year 10.  
 
The date for this trip is Thursday 3 November 2022, we will be departing School promptly at 12pm 
and will be aiming to be returning at approximately 7.30pm traffic depending. We will be asking 
Students to text Parents if our estimated time is wrong on the way back to School with a more 
accurate estimate. Students must be in the school Canteen no later than 11.45am to attend this 
trip.  
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £28.00 per student.  This will 
enable to cover the cost of the transport and resources; payment is now available via ParentPay 
and places will be allocated to Students. Without sufficient contributions it may not be possible to 
run this event.  
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch and drinking water (if your child receives a free school 
meal then a lunch will be provided). Students if they choose can bring additional food for the 
evening as Food WILL NOT be supplied. Please be advised that students are required to wear 
school uniform. Money is not required for the trip, although they can if they would like to purchase 
theatre merchandise and refreshments at the venue. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please make the payment and confirm permission via 
ParentPay by Tuesday 11 October 2022. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis as we have a limited number of places and will close earlier if all the places have been 
taken. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at School via my email on t.hobson@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss T. Hobson  
2nd in Department for English 


